
City of North Port
City Manager’s Office

Interoffice Memorandum

A. Jerome Fletcher II, ICMA-CM, MPATo:

From: Todd R. Garrison, Chief of Police

Date: April 29, 2022

RE: New Grant Application - Bullet Proof Vest Program

Per Resolution 2021-R-09, Section 2.03, City Commission directed the City Manager or
designee to distribute a memo to the City Commission identifying all City-submitted grant
applications. Staff has started the application process on a 2022 Patrick Leahy Bulletproof Vest
Grant application for body armor. The anticipated amount of the grant request is $31,440 and
would require a 50% match of $15,720, expected to be paid from account 001-2100-521-52-07
in the Police Department General Fund budget.
The grant deadline is June 27, 2022. Notification of award is expected no later than September
30, 2022. If awarded, this would be a reimbursable grant. The City spends first, then submits
reimbursement request to the granting agency for review and payment.

Todd R. Garrison, Chief of Police
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